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AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE 

 

  Notice # 2015-6 VNY 
 
Date:      Tuesday, May 26, 2015  
 
Time:    6:00 AM    
 
Subject: Taxilane Bravo 2 closed for pavement repairs 
 
Dear VNY Airport Tenant, 
 
On Tuesday, May 26, 2015, Taxilane Bravo 2 will be closed for 24 hours for asphalt pavement repairs. 
Access to the Western Jet and MP Aero ramp will be via an alternate taxilane located just south of 
Taxilane Bravo 2 (on the Western Jet ramp). 
 
Airport Operations personnel will provide escorts for all aircraft movement through the alternate 
taxilane. The alternate taxilane is 140 feet wide. 
 
Taxilane Bravo 2 will re-open on Wednesday morning, May 27.  
 
We thank you for your patience as we improve our airport infrastructure. 
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For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

Tenant NOTAM> 


